
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED REVISIONS 

TO THE TURLOCK IRRIGATION DISTRICT 

ELECTRIC RATE SCHEDULES 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Turlock Irrigation District 

will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 26, 2024 to receive public comments and answer 

questions on prospective revisions to the District’s Electric Rate Schedules.  The public hearing 

will be held at 9:00 a.m. in the Turlock Irrigation District Board Room located at 333 E. Canal 

Drive, Turlock, CA 95380. 

 

The Board of Directors will consider adoption of the proposed rate revisions at the 

November 26, 2024 meeting, following the public hearing.  If approved, new rates would take 

effect on January 1, 2025. 

 

Details on the proposed rate revisions will be available on the District’s website at 

www.TID.org/RateUpdate or by contacting staff during normal business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 

p.m. Monday through Friday at (209) 883-8353. 

 

Written comments may be submitted to the Executive Secretary of the Board by mail at 

the address listed below or via email at PublicComment@tid.org.  All comments must be received 

prior to 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 26, 2024. 

 

Turlock Irrigation District 

P.O. Box 949 

Turlock, California 95381 

 

 

 

     

   ATTEST: Jennifer Land  

Executive Secretary to the Board 

Turlock Irrigation District 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tid.org/RateUpdate
mailto:PublicComment@tid.org

